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To whom it may concern. I am writing to register my disgust in the Bill to extend
emergency powers relating to the COVID 19

Pandemic. The QLD government has been monumental in the destruction of this state and
have an absolute inability to manage a crisis without causing further harm. Not only has
the Government lied and coerced the people in their own state, they have managed to
segregate and divide families, friends and work colleagues. Mental health issues and
suicides are at record high rates, with little to no compassion from the premier. Does she
not know the pain she has inflicted on people by her desperate need to hold on to power.
The QLD government, under the so called leadership of Anastasia Palaszczuk has
deliberately misled the public with incorrect data, death statistics and overall seriousness
of the virus. The ABS proved that all the stats released by the Labour Government are all
lies, told to the public to create fear and in turn a way for the government to remain in
control of people's lives. They are making decisions that impact greatly on people's ability
to feed their families and pay the mortgage. Does this not bother the government. The truth
that this virus is no more severe than the common cold was conveniently left out of media
reports. The horrendous abuse of the media to cover up the largest act of fraud in the
history of the world is shameful, to deliberately paint people who are against the gov
narrative as crazy anti vaxxers is disgraceful. These so called crazy people are not anti-
vaxxers, they are pro choice. The majority of these people have had every other child hood
and adult immunisation that has been required. Shame on you all, where there is a risk
there should always be a choice. They have mandated vaccination for workplaces but not
made it mandatory for members of parliament, who are apparently outside of the rules,
can travel and still earn a living thanks to tax payers dollars, double standards at its finest.
The media has created fear with propaganda, fortunately most people recognise that the
majority of the news is no different to the contents of a porta-loo. The media cannot be
trusted any more.

This level of incompetence should not, must not be rewarded with an extension of power.
I feel that my objection of this Bill will fall on deaf ears, as the government will most
likely continue with their abuse of power no matter what the public wants. Democracy is
dead in this country and I am ashamed of what this state has become.

Regards,

Rachel Watson

Sent from my Galaxy
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